Commonwealth Edison

One First National Piaza  Chicago. Iliinois

Address Reply .o Post Office Box 767
Chicago. lllir-.is 606390

August 1980

L4,

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Oivision of Licensing
U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, OC 20555

Commonwealth Edison Company

Response to Request for Update for Construction
Completion Schedules

LaSalle County Station Units 1 anad 2;

Byron Station Units 1 ano 2;

Braiowood Station Units 1 anag 2

NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374, 50-454/455,

angd 50-456/457

Subject:

0. G. Eisenhut letter to All Applicants For
Operating Licenses And Construction Permit
Holders dated July 11, 1980
R. Denton dated

0. L. to H.

June 20,

Peoples letter
1980

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

response to the request for information regarding
completion schedules contained in Reference {(a),
Edison Company submits the following information.
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Commonwealth Edison

Mr. D. G, Eisenhut
August 14, 1980
Page 2

You may expect our full cooperation in the presentation of
materials necessary to conduct the reviews for LaSalle County, Byron
and Braigwood Stations. Should you have any questions, please call
or write this office.

Very uly ypurs,

A S{ Apel
Director Jf

Nuclear Licensing

cc: 8. J. Youngblood, Chief
Division of Licensing -
Licensing Branch 1

5999A



